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25th October 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 18th October 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 6 98.8% 30 

Second Year 4 98.6% 60 

Third Year 3 97.5% 40 

Fourth Year 2 97.4% 30 

Fifth Reception 96.1% 50 

Sixth Year 5 94.8% 20 

Seventh Year 1 92.6% 55 

 
Celebration Assembly 

The next Celebration Assembly will be on Friday 8th November. 
 

Friends of Windmill Hill Halloween Raffle 

Thank you to everyone who purchased a ticket for the raffle. 

The owner of the winning ticket is  

Lucas Gregory-Liddle in Reception 

Well done! 

 

Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

We have collected 183 stickers so far 

Only 117 to go! 

Please continue to collect stickers over half term.  

We have to submit our poster by Monday 18
th

 

November and we are almost there! 

 
School Menu 

The new menu has been sent home this week and will start on Week 1 
when we return after half term.  You can also find the new menu on the 
website. 
 
Please go through this menu with your child and make them aware of the 
changes. 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
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Planet Ice Trip – Wednesday 18th December 

A letter was sent home this week regarding the whole school trip to Planet Ice in Widnes to 
see Sleeping Beauty on Ice.   
 
The letter has only been sent home with the eldest child, therefore, please 
include your younger children on the form when returning it to school.  
The cost of this trip is £5.00 per child.   
 

Forms and Letters 
Please can all parents check if they have any letters or forms that need addressing and 
returning to school. 

 
 
Please remember the clocks go back on Sunday 27th October at 2.00am so 

enjoy the extra hour in bed! 
 

Swimming 
Swimming starts for Year 5 on Thursday 7th November.  This will continue until 
the Christmas break. 
 

Remembrance Sunday 
Poppies and other items for Remembrance Sunday will be on sale at school 
after half term in the school office.  The poppies can be purchased for a 
small donation but the other items range in price from 50p to £1.00.   
 

 
 
 
Thank you for all your support during this first half term on the year.  Enjoy the break, have a 
good rest and let’s all come back refreshed and ready to tackle Christmas! 
 
We shall see you all back in school on Tuesday 5th November. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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